

New Student Registration

Fruita 8/9 2020-21

Parents and their students who are not currently attending one of our feeder schools (Redlands Middle, Fruita 8/9, Fruita Middle School, etc.) during the 2020-21 school year are encouraged to attend one of our student registration meetings.

Please contact our registrar Lori Fairfield at 970-254-6720 opt 2 (for counseling) to schedule a time and so we can send you the registration packet.

Freshman Meetings:

Wednesday, February 26th

Fruita 8/9 School Cafeteria, 1835 J Rd, Fruita

8th Grade Meeting Information:

Tuesday, March 10

Fruita 8/9 School Cafeteria, 1835 J Rd, Fruita

Please bring the following to the meeting

- Proof of Address (piece of mail or rental agreement)
- Copy of Child's Birth Certificate
- Copy of Immunization Records
- Completed Registration Packet
- Copies of any custody paperwork that we need to follow
- Your Student

2020-21

Please come to the new student registration meeting to enroll for the 2020-21 school year. We will present school and class information and students will choose their academic and elective classes.

Welcome Future Wildcats!

